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Ms. Margareta Cederfelt

President

OSCE Parliamentary Assembly

Dear Madame President,

The Central Election Commission of the Republic of Uzbekistan presents its 

compliments to the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly and has the honor to inform you 

that the presidential elections of the Republic of Uzbekistan will be held 

on October 24, 2021.

It is my distinct pleasure to convey an official invitation to the international 

observers for the presidential elections.

In accordance with the election legislation of the Republic of Uzbekistan, 

international observers are accredited by the Central Election Commission based 

upon the proposal by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Uzbekistan.

The required forms and documents should be sent to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, 

which include an official letter, copies of identification documents, electronic 

photos, and filled application fonns (attached). We kindly ask you to submit all the 

relevant documents by October 4, 2021.

For additional information and assistance, please contact the International 

Cooperation Department of the CEC Secretariat (Mr. Bobirmirzo Ismoilov, tel: 

+99871 239 87 86, mob: +99897 766 54 48, e-mail: intemational@elections.uz).

We stand ready to continue a fruitful cooperation between the CEC of Uzbekistan 

and the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly.

Sincerely,

Zayniddin Nizamkhodjaev

Chairperson

Central Election Commission

Republic of Uzbekistan
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